
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I’m so excited about the school year! First grade is the foundation for the 
remainder of the school years. That’s quite a responsibility for me as well as for 
parents.  We must work together as unified team.  The children are so important 
to me that I will always make time for a conference or just a quick visit as needed.  
 
I will test your child at the beginning of the school year. Then, I will work with 
him/her in a small group or individually as needed.  I will read each day with your 
child, and I certainly want to encourage you to do the same.  Please continue 
reading to them as well as listening as they read.  
 
Please share my enthusiasm for reading, writing, and math! Most importantly, I 
believe most of all that children are fearfully and wonderfully made by our loving 
God.  
 

Ms. Betty 
 
 



 
 

 
First Grade Supply List 

 
• 1 bottle of glue 

• 3-4 packs of crayons 

• 3-4 packs of wooden pencils (Ticonderoga, if possible) 

• Pencil top erasers 

• 1 Primary Journal (Blank top, ruled bottom) 

• 1 Primary Tablet (1/2 inch, NOT 1 inch) 

• 1 Folder with prongs and pockets 

• Hard candies and/or snacks 

• Boys: 2 Rolls paper towels and gallon-size storage bags 

• Girls: 1 Pack colored copy paper and pint-size storage bags 

 


